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The Ministry of Education Rewards TKU Professors Female Faculty

Alliance Holds Banquet for Teacher’s Day  
 

【Reported by Kai-qi Zhang, Yi-feng Lu, Tamkang Times 】The Ministry

of Education has released the names to receive the “Highly Commended

Senior Teachers” and 68 professors from Tamkang University have been

chosen. This honor is awarded to teachers who have taught from 10 to 40

years, showing respect in the form of financial funding for all of their

care and dedication. This year at TKU, one professor received an award for

40 years, 3 professors for 30 years, 36 professors for 20 years and 28

professors for 10 years.

 

Associate Professor of the Department of French, Su-er Sun, received the

40-year commendation expressed, “This award is a symbol of what can be

done through dedication and determination.” Professor of the Department

of Civil Engineering, Chii-ming Chen, received recognition for his thirty

years of instruction at the university stating, “Teaching and watching

the students grow and develop brings a form of gratification and genuine

accomplishment.” All  of  the  professors  shared  their  experience  of

teaching at TKU, expressing the theme that teaching at the university was

the ultimate learning opportunity. Third-year student of the Department of

History, Shi-qing Huang stated, “All of the professors are so warm and

personal when teaching the class, it makes learning seem so natural. There

is never any additional pressure, in fact there is only encouragement.”

 

The Female Faculty Alliance will be celebrating Teacher’s Day on the 26th

of this month. They will be holding the “Health is Happiness” banquet

that  will  provide  lots  of  delicious  cuisines.  There  will  also  be  a

performance by the Office of Student Affairs and the Female Faculty Choir.
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Professor of the Department of Mass Media, Yali (First on the left), gave a speech. He was pleasantly

surprised to see so many alumni. Chief of the Department of Information and Tourism, Taipei Government,

Hsin-ping Chao (second on the left), Exclusive General Secretary of the Chinese Professional Baseball

League, Hui-min Wang (third on the left) and Associate Director of the International Broadcasting

Center, Karen Chang attend lecture together. (Written by Qiao-ting Chao/ Picture provided by Hao-huai



Chen)

 


